
Drug shortages put the lives of cancer patients at risk. 
Inadequacies in regulating average selling prices (ASP) for regimens crucial to patient care are directly affecting 
manufacturers’ ability to maintain operations and productivity for critical generic drugs. The result has led to several 
widespread, national drug shortages. 

HOW THIS IMPACTS PATIENTS
Currently, there are no regulatory policies in place to sustain and subsidize pricing for 
generic regimens, evidenced by the diminishing supply in critical cancer drugs. If we 
don’t take action today, patients will be at continued risk of not having access to 
these vital life-saving drugs. 

WE URGE YOU TO CONTACT YOUR LOCAL AND STATE 
LEGISLATORS
Please find your local and state legislators email/phone number on the websites below 
by entering your home address.

Florida Residents: www.stateofflorida.com/state-legislators/

All US Residents: www.usa.gov/elected-officials

FLCancer.com
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FLCancer.com

“Please consider the regulation of pricing for generic drugs that would enable 
sufficient and sustainable production of live-saving drugs for patients.” 

SCAN HERE 
TO FIND YOUR 
LEGISLATORS

For nearly 40 years, FCS has passionately advocated for legislative 
policy issues concerning cancer care. Our patient-focused mission 
extends far beyond the walls of our statewide practice and serves as 
an inextinguishable flame that helps light the path of our patients’ 
cancer journeys. We are here to support, sustain and champion your 
best interests every step of the way. 

For more information or if you have questions, please reach out to 
FCSCommunications@FLCancer.com.

We urge you to contact your local Florida legislators this week and 
ask for support that puts PATIENTS first by regulating the average 

selling price (ASP) of generic drugs. 

Sample messaging (in your own words), could include:

FLORIDA CANCER SPECIALISTS 
& RESEARCH INSTITUTE’S COMMITMENT 
TO PATIENT ADVOCACY

URGENT ACTION REQUESTED
THE TIME FOR CHANGE IS NOW, 
AND IT’S TIME YOUR VOICE IS HEARD.
Florida Cancer Specialists & Research Institute, LLC (FCS) is asking all members of the oncology community – 
physicians, patients, caregivers to speak up for patients whose lives are at risk. Reach out to your local and 
state legislators and ask them to reform pricing regulation for generic drugs, an issue that has deeply 
affected the oncology community for years but has worsened in recent months. 
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